Subject: Re: Problem in compilation of the new feb17pl release
Posted by Ralf Kliemt on Thu, 06 Apr 2017 07:00:06 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Gianluigi and Stefano,

This error is the incompatibility of ROOT5 with C++11. This should not appear in the feb17
release, because | did the upload to the trunk after the creation of the release. Please re-check
that your source code is really the release and not the trunk.

If you want to use trunk code (e.g. stt switched to trunk), please use ROOT6 from now on.

Cheers!
Ralf
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